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Help OSPR find our friendly monsters who are visiting for Halloween.  They have decided to hide on Main St. until we 

can find them all.  Under each Monster, please write the location (business or Park) you have found our monsters.  

Each completed and returned sheet will be given a Halloween themed prize bag.  Prize Bags can be picked up at The 

Rec. Center on or after October 21st.  Monsters on Main will run October 14th - 30th. Please be safe when looking 

for our Monsters and use crosswalks and keep an eye out for traffic. 


